

February 9, 1961

Mr. Click Relander 1212 N. 32nd Ave. Yakima, Wash.

Dear Mr. Relander,

As program chairman of the Tieton Lions Club, I would like to invite you to present a program to our club on Yakima Valley history.

We are particularly interested in valley history, as this year, we will be commemorating the fiftieth anniversary of Tieton at our Lion sponsored Community Days. There was evidently a town here more than fifty years ago, but postal records show that the first post office was established in July of 1911.

If the date is convenient for you, we have no program for the evening of March 27. We hold dinner meetings in the multi-purpose room of the Tieton Elementary School. The meetings begin at 7:30 P.M.

Please notify me if you would be willing and available for a program on the date mentioned. If this time is not convenient, perhaps we could make it at a later date, as we meet every second and fourth Monday.

My address is Route 1 Tieton and my phone number is OR 3-3191.

Sincerely yours,

John Macdonald Program Chairman